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Just a reminder to complete the Boeing online health assessment by Nov. 28 to avoid 
higher monthly premiums for the coming year (up to $40 per month if both employee 
and spouse/partner fail to complete the assessment). NOTE: Retirees do not need to 
take the health assessment.

Keep in mind there are no wrong answers on the health assessment and to avoid 
the higher monthly cost, you DO NOT have to provide any “numbers” on the Health 
Assessment. Remember: “I don’t know” is a perfectly acceptable answer.

Health screenings ARE NOT REQUIRED for our members and have NO IMPACT on the deduction 
from your paycheck for medical benefits. Screenings are strictly voluntary.

Members can find the assessment by logging into TotalAccess and clicking the “Take the Health 
Assessment” icon. Spouses or domestic partners enrolled in a Boeing-sponsored medical plan must go 
online at www.webmdhealth.com/boeing.

Union members who would rather not answer the questionnaire online have the option of calling 
TotalAccess at (866) 473-2016 say “Health Assessment” to request a paper form to be mailed or to 
answer the questions over the phone. Paper copies are also available at all union halls.

REMEMBER: IAM members and their spouses/partners are not required to get ANY screenings, and 
you are not required to report any numbers to Boeing on the Health Assessment.


